Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 9:39 AM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 05/01/2019 9:39 am

Response #: 34

Submitter ID: 29416

IP address: 70.90.181.97

Time to complete: 9 min., 51 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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Shoreline Place Development Agreement
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Thank you for the opportunity to comment. | begin by saying | had little confidence in the Public Relations campaign -
by the developer of "Shoreline Place" thus | am not surprised by what is actually happening. | am deeply disturbed by
the following issues related to this agreement and ask the Planning Committee to address these in a direct and
concrete manner with the developer.

1. The developer has misrepresented the project on at least the following items:

2. They intend to leave the insightly Sears building as is into the unknown future.

3. They have lied about the amount of retail space verses apartments

4. They have lied about the "public open spaces" available

5. The plan compromises the ability of Central Market to provide the quality service they are so well known for

[ call on the Planning Commission to listen to the people not only the developer and certain members of Shoreline
leadership.

Thank you,
Les Steele



